Principal's Message

Welcome back Eagle Families!
We are excited to see your students on August 10! Here is some information to help you prepare:
TRANSPORTATION

How do | know my bus route and number? Go into HAC and click Registration Tab. All transportation
information is there.

How do | get hold of the Transportation office? All information can be found here
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/transportation/

SCHEDULES AND MEET THE TEACHER
How can | see my schedule? Schedules will be turned on to view in HAC Monday

How can | get the most out of Meet the Teacher? Walk your schedule to get familiar and meet your
teachers! To find out your time slot click here.

Do | need to Bring anything to Meet the Teacher? Yes! Bring your schedule with you. You may also
want to bring a pen or pencil. Maps will be available and you can write on them. Bring money for PE
Uniforms ($10/item) and to but spirit wear from the PTO if you would like some Sebastian Swag!

CAFETERIA
Last year all students had free lunches. Is that the same? No. Students will need to bring or purchase
lunches. Free and Reduced Lunch is available to those who qualify

How do | put money in my student’s Lunch account? Go here to set up an account:
https://paypams.com/ visit here https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/cafe/ to see menus and more!

How can I find out about Free and reduce Lunch? https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/free/

FIRST DAY

What do | need to know about the first day of school? First of all, it will be fine!! All students will
receive a schedule and a planner in their first period. Teachers and staff will be at their door or in the
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hallways to assist students to find their classes every day, and will be especially attentive the first few
days back.

School releases at 12:50 on August 10'" and all Wednesdays.

CELL PHONES AND EARBUDS

Can | bring my cell phone to school? Yes, with the school wide expectation that they should be turned
off and put away in their backpack until the end of the day. If a member of faculty sees your phone or

earbuds out and in use in the hallways, or in the classrooms without teacher permission, then they will
be collected. Students can get them back at the end of the day from the Dean’s office. However, if the

cell phone rules/expectations are broken multiple times through the school year parents or guardians
will be asked to come to the school and collect the phone and/or earbuds at the front office.

XK C. Gabaldon

Principal, Sebastian Middle School
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